#### In This Issue

Webmail users click here

#### Official News

- · Returning Student Newsletter is Online
- · Exploring Transportation Options: An Up-date

# **General Announcements**

- · Online Web Request Form
- · Ceramics Workshop with Val Cushing

# What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	FRIDAY
8:30 Equestrian Day Camp	8:30 Equestrian Day Camp	8:30 Equestrian Day Camp
1:00 Theater Day Camp Continues	1:00 Theater Day Camp Continues	1:00 Theater Day Camp Continues
· CITE Classes	· CITE Classes	· Ceramics Workshop with Val Cushing
Creative Writing High School Institutes	· Creative Writing High School Institutes	· CITE Classes
· Computer Camp	· Computer Camp	Theater Institute for High School Students
· Swim Camp	· Swim Camp	Lagrana Caman
· Entrepreneurial Leadership Institute	· Entrepreneurial Leadership Institute	· Lacrosse Camp
Theater Institute for High School Students	Theater Institute for High School Students	
· Lacrosse Camp	· Lacrosse Camp	

# **Returning Student Newsletter is Online**

Dear returning students,

I hope you're enjoying your summer! We've been busy over the summer getting things ready for your return to Alfred. Please check out the link below for this summer's Returning Student Newsletter, and feel free to contact me with any questions you have.

Sincerely,

Kathy Woughter, VP Student Affairs Link: Returning Student Newsletter

back to top Send Email Reminder

# **Exploring Transportation Options: An Up-date**

We recognize the rising cost of gasoline is an increasing burden for most of our employees, and we are exploring ways in which we can help people save money on their commuting costs.

- 1. We are discussing with the Hornell Area Transit (HAT) bus operators ways in which they can adjust their schedules to mesh better with the work hours at the University. The current schedule is available on-line: http://www.hatrides.com/a...
- 2. We are working with Allegany County Transit on the possibility of more direct bus routes from other Allegany County communities to Alfred and back on schedules that will accommodate our employees. Thanks to all of you who completed the survey.
- 3. We have a ride board, and we recommend people use it to set up car pools to reduce commuting costs. Check out <a href="http://my.alfred.edu/inde...">http://my.alfred.edu/inde...</a> to see if you can share a ride to and from Alfred.
- 4. If you need minor schedule accommodations in order to be able to use public transportation or carpooling, please ask your supervisor. He or she may be able to accommodate your needs.
- 5. We would like to remind those who wish to bicycle to and from campus that they can use facilities in the McLane Center to shower and change clothes.
- -- AU Cabinet and other administrators working on this issue

back to top Send Email Reminder

#### **Online Web Request Form**

In order to insure that requests for new Web pages or changes to existing pages are directed to the appropriate individuals and handled in a timely manner, please use our online request form.

This is the only request format that will be accepted. If you have questions regarding the form or its use please contact Webmaster, Judy Linza, at x2727 or e-mail webmaster@alfred.edu. Link: Online Web Request Form

back to top Send Email Reminder

### **Ceramics Workshop with Val Cushing**

07/11-07/13 Ceramics Masters Workshop with Val Cushing, Alfred University emeritus professor of ceramics Three day workshop. Sign up in person or online. Wellsville Creative Arts Center, 124 N. Main, Wellsville, NY/www.WellsvilleCreativeArt....

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews